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Call for engaged Listeners 

deadline: 15 March 2017 
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Heidelberg 

 
The MPIL announces the second workshop of the Max Planck Trialogues of the Law on 
Peace and War. The workshop will deal with the applicability of international 
humanitarian law (IHL). The workshop takes a holistic perspective and tackles the 
applicability in terms of its scope ratione materiae, personae, and temporis. The 
workshop will also address new forms of conflict such as hybrid war and deal with the 
applicable legal regimes (IHL & human rights) as well as their overlap and possible 
conflicts. 
 
The workshop is part of the preparation of the second volume of the Max Planck 
Trialogues on the Law of Peace and War. The Max Planck Trialogues, published with 
Cambridge University Press, are a new format of academic publishing in which three 
scholars co-author a book and tackle one and the same topic of the ius contra bellum, ius 
in bello, or ius post bellum from their distinct perspectives. The authors are selected so as 
to represent different theoretical, geographical, and practical backgrounds and each of 
them contributes a chapter of 80 pages. The crucial idea of the Trialogues is to 
acknowledge the existing diversity of opinions and approaches in a field and to engage 
them with each other. Ultimately, the Trialogue shall lead to a book that provides the 
academic debate with new impulses. 
 
The three authors of the book who will present their draft chapters are: Ziv Bohrer (Bar-
Ilan University, Israel), Janina Dill (London School of Economics, UK), Helen Duffy 
(Leiden University, The Netherlands). 
 
The following commentators have confirmed their participation in the workshop: Orna 
Ben-Naftali (College of Management and Academic Studies, Israel), Andrew Clapham 
(Graduate Institute of International and Development Studies, Geneva), Heike Krieger 



(Freie Universität Berlin), Thilo Marauhn (Universität Gießen, Germany), Michael A. 
Newton (Vanderbilt University, USA), Inger Österdahl (Uppsala University, Sweden), 
and Christian Tomuschat (Humboldt Universität Berlin). 
 
The workshop will begin on 30 March 2017 1.30 p.m. and end at 31 March 2017 at 1 
p.m.  
 
If you are interested in participating in the audience (not as a speaker), and thus 
contribute to the discussions, send an application with a cv including a list of relevant 
publications (if applicable) to Dr. Christian Marxsen (marxsen@mpil.de).  
 
The deadline for applications as engaged listeners is 15 March 2017. 
Participation is free of charge, but at your own expense; the Max Planck Institute cannot contribute to your travel 

and accommodation costs. Admitted participants must secure their own accommodation and are advised to do this 

early. 

Anne Peters and Christian Marxsen 
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